
  

 
 

Online Rule 1415 Registration of Stationary A/C Systems 

Now Available! 
 

 

 

South Coast AQMD staff is pleased to launch the Rule 1415 Registration Web Application. 

Facilities with a valid South Coast AQMD Facility ID can now register their stationary air 

conditioning (A/C) systems and pay the filing fee online. On the new Rule 1415 Registration Web 

Application, users can also: 
 

Conveniently submit registrations for multiple facilities; and 

Effectively manage registration plans for multiple locations 
 

There will be a one-year transitional period for facilities to continue to submit paper applications. 

Starting August 1, 2020, all facilities with stationary A/C systems subject to Rule 1415 shall submit 

their registration plans using the Web Application. 
 

For more information, please visit the Rule 1415 - Reduction of Refrigerant Emissions from  

Stationary A/C Systems webpage or contact: 

Area Sources 

South Coast Air Quality Management District 

(909) 396-2390 

areasources@aqmd.gov 
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